
Beginning on the Feast of Our Lady’s Presentation in the Temple,

“Stay with Us”

A five to twelve day opportunity offered to single
women, who wish help in discerning a vocation to

religious life.

“Stay with Us” is offered
Monday, November 21st - Friday, November 25th, 2022

or
Monday, November 21st-Friday, December 2nd, 2022
on the Merciful Heart of Jesus Farm, Marshfield, WI

Single women, ages 18 and above, are invited to share in the life of
the Sisters, in their prayer and in their work.  Teachings on
discerning God’s Will for one’s life and vocation and time to
discuss God’s calling for one’s life will be available. There is an
application process required.

The Sisters of the Franciscan Congregation of Divine Mercy are a Private Association of the Christian Faithful
with statutes approved by Bishop William P. Callahan, OFM Conv. of the Diocese of La Crosse, Wisconsin on
December 25, 2020.  The charism of our community is to reconcile relationships with self, others, and God and
to live mercy in one’s daily life.  The Sisters live their charism through a life of prayer, sacrifice, and service to
God’s people, which includes catechesis, spiritual formation, work with therapy animals, and other related
apostolates.

For further information or to apply for “Stay with Us”, please contact Mother Mary Veronica at 715-451-2395
or at franciscancongofdivinemercy@gmail.com. May God bless and reward you!
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